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Monday 28th April 2025 
 
Dear Y6 parents and carers, 
This year’s SATs tests will take place in two weeks (Monday 12th May to Thursday 
15th May).  
During this week, children will sit tests in: 

• Spelling, Punctuation and grammar 

• Reading  

• Maths  

Timetable of Tests 

Monday 12th May 2025 English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 
and 2 
 

Tuesday 13th May 2025 English reading 
 

Wednesday 14th May 2025 Mathematics papers 1 and 2  
 

Thursday 15th May 2025 Mathematics paper 3 
 

 

How can you support your child? 
It is essential that your child has high attendance in the lead-up to SATs to give 
them the best possible chance for success. Efficient punctuality is also highly 
appreciated and encouraged. 
 
We will be hosting Y6 breakfast club during SATs week (Monday-Friday) from 8:00am 
each morning. This will provide your child with the opportunity to have/eat some more 
breakfast and relax with friends prior to tests, which will begin after morning registration. 
If your child is interested in attending, please ensure that they are at the main gate (next 
to the library) from 8:00am so that the teacher can collect your child. 
The SATs are a snapshot of what your child has learnt in primary school. Your child has 
worked so hard to prepare for the SATs and we could not be prouder of the effort and 
determination shown. 
  
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to speak to the Y6 
team. 
 
Kind regards, 
Y6 Teaching Team 
 


